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Apologies
Martin Plackett, Bob Prati and Pam Prati, Fred Ward, Vera Martin
Boundary
The practice Manger spoke about the proposed changes to the practice boundary. The change to the current boundary necessitates from the developments due to occur within the next 18 months.  There are currently proposals for at least 3 developments located within a close proximity of the surgery.
· The development of housing on Fields Farm on Ilkeston Road, the average occupancy of 2.2 persons per house means this will easily top the 1,000 patient mark and as the nearest practice we expect the vast majority to register with us at Hickings Lane Medical Centre. 

· McCarthy and Stone retirement apartments on Hickings Lane located less than ½  mile away and therefore expect the majority to register at Hickings Lane.
· The White Hills Federation- redevelopment of Bramcote School at £20million has plans for  development. In order to pay for this the land on Coventry Lane (which are the old playing fields of the school) has been redesigned as building land as opposed to greenbelt. Both sides of Coventry Lane are now likely to be developed with up to 500 houses to fund the new school. This again would be over 1,000 patients, with once again Hickings Lane Medical Centre being the nearest and most easily accessible practice.
In addition to these developments the practice has seen a significant increase in patient numbers and we are fast approaching 5500 patients. With the current national shortage in GP’s it has become increasingly difficult to recruit a new partner/salaried GP, therefore the practice has approached NHS England to reduce the boundary to accommodate the above and to ensure our current patients receive the best level of care.

The practice intends to keep all patients on their list that currently reside in the existing agreement and anyone that moves in with a family that is registered will be accepted on the list.  It is also expecting the agreement with Sandiacre Court to continue (agreement is for HLMC to register 19 patients from the home).
The PPG were in agreement with the proposed changes and support the practice to achieve the boundary change.

Health Watch
The PM has been contacted by Rob Turnock from Health Watch who asked if he can attend the next PPG to give the group a brief outline of what Health Watch is about.  The PPG are happy for him to attend the next meeting.
Newsletter
The Autumn newsletter has now been produced focusing on vaccinations and what is available/on in the community. The surgery is trying to promote Tesco Community projects and the Haven Centre and have a display board in the foyer. Tracie Basra the Tesco’s champion and The Haven Centre to be asked to attend our future events the PPG and HLMC put on.
Update from PRG
· Financial update
· Selection for new chairman

· IT & Finance lead

Official Opening
PM thanked all the PPG members for supporting and attending the event.  The event was a great success and everyone enjoyed it.
AOB
The PM asked the PPG to think about and come up with some ideas on what event they would like to put on next and bring to the next meeting on 13th November @ 2.00PM.

